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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:        Contact:  Captain Larry Kurtz
            Jan 17, 2017                 OC Fire Authority PIO

   (714) 357-7782 or       
larrykurtz@ocfa.org

Orange County Fire Authority Media Conference for Expected Rain 
OCFA Station 41 in Fullerton

Who: The Orange County Fire Authority will be conducting a media conference highlighting the 
expected rain event, the dangers associated with heavy rain, and our anticipated response 
to emergency incidents involving inclement weather.

  
What: This weekend, the Orange County area will experience what is predicted to be the 

strongest storm system of the season so far. Approximately three to six inches of rainfall 
is expected.  The OCFA is prepared for this event with highly-trained air and ground 
resources.  OCFA experts will speak to the expected weather, possible repercussions, and 
the resources ready to respond if the need arises.  Equipment such as helicopters, swift 
water response units, and heavy rescue vehicles will be on hand for picture, video, and 
interview opportunities.

When: Thursday, January 19 at 11 a.m.
Media staging begins at 10 a.m.

Where: Orange County Fire Authority Station #41, Fullerton Airport
3900 West Artesia Avenue, Fullerton 92833

###

The OCFA is a joint powers authority that serves more than 1.8 million residents in 23 cities 
and the unincorporated areas of the county.
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